
 

 
 

CITY OF ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN 
Public Services Area/Water Treatment  

919 Sunset Road 
Ann Arbor, Michigan  48103 

 
Web: www.a2gov.org  Printed on recycled paper 

 

 
 

August 26, 2014 

 

To: All Contract Document Holders 

 

RE: Addendum to the Request for Proposal for the Water Treatment Plant 

Manchester Tank Coating Project 

RFP No. 912 
 

Attached is a copy of Addendum Number One for the Water Treatment Plant Manchester Tank Coating 

Project.  This Addendum supersedes and updates the Request for Proposal information for RFP No. 912.  

All Proposers shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Addendum Number One by so indicating 

on their Proposals.  Proposals submitted without acknowledgment of receipt of this Addendum will be 

considered informal.  If you have any questions regarding the Request for Proposal or this Addendum, 

please contact Glen Wiczorek, PE, Project Manager by email at gwiczorek@a2gov.org.   

Sincerely, 

 
Brian Steglitz. P.E. 

Sr. Utilities Engineer 

City of Ann Arbor Water Treatment Plant 

 

enc.

http://www.a2gov.org/
mailto:gwiczorek@a2gov.org
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August 26, 2014 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

TO 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

FOR 

WATER TREATMENT PLANT 

MANCHESTER TANK COATING 

FOR THE 

CITY OF ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN 

 

The following changes, additions, and/or deletions shall be made to the Request for Proposal for 

the Water Treatment Plant Manchester Tank Coating Project for the City of Ann Arbor, 

Michigan, RFP No. 912 on which bids were to be received, on or before, 2:00 P.M. Tuesday, 

September 2, 2014. 

 

PROPOSALS SHALL NOW BE RECEIVED ON, OR BEFORE, 2:00 P.M., 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2014. 

 

The information contained herein shall take precedence over the original documents and all 

previous addenda, and is appended thereto.   

 

All Proposers shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Addendum No. 1, including 

any attachments, by so indicating on their proposals.  Proposals submitted without 

acknowledgement of receipt of this addendum will be considered informal. 
 

 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

 

Q. What instruments are currently installed at the water tank? 

A. There is currently tank level via a pressure transducer. 

 

Q. Which of these needs to be upgraded? 

A. Through the course of the workshop with plant staff, additional instrumentation 

such as temperature or sump pump status, etc. may be added.   

 

Q. What is the communication pathway (radios, fiber optic, etc.) of these instruments? 

A. Radio. 

 

Q. Does the communication pathway need to be upgraded? 

A. There are no plans to upgrade the telemetry at this time. 

 

 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM 


